Subject: RO0415 PHONE LOG 2008-12-03

Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 12/3/2008 2:21 PM
End: Wed 12/3/2008 2:21 PM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Peter Schaefer 510-420-3319 regarding whether risk-based approach would be
acceptable for soil vapor cleanup. |indicated that soil vapor data collected beneath parking lot would
not be acceptable for estimating risk beneath the buildings. Peter will discuss case with Denis Brown
and submit a proposal for next phase of work. Current report proposes another round of soil vapor
sampling but the results from different rounds are generally similar.



